

# Taking stock of CMP Implementation

Markus Backes
CAM TF Co-Chair

2<sup>nd</sup> CAM Coordination Group Meeting



#### **2<sup>nd</sup> CMP Implementation Survey** July-August 2013

#### **Background:**

EC request at AGWG on 26 June

#### Aim:

- Monitoring progress of implementation
- Ensuring that respective measures are implemented in a consistent manner across IPs as well as in a wider EU context (CMP Issues paper)

#### Survey shared with ENTSOG





- 19 Responses received
- Final decision still to be taken in most countries
- No implementation: LUX, LT (derogation/after assessment)



Oversubscription and Buy-Back mechanism / Firm DA UIOLI

- OS &BB
  - Will probably be applied in FR, BE, UK, SI, IE, CZ, ES, IT, NIR, HU, GR, NL
- Firm day-ahead UIOLI (OS & BB will not be applied pursuant to 2.2.3 (6))
  - AT, DE, PL

 In many cases, responses are based on TSOs proposals and not approved by the NRAs: Results shown do not necessarily represent final implementation



OS & BB: major differences identified

- OS & BB Products
  - D-1/WD: IE, ES (plans to go longer in the future), BE,
     CZ, UK (BBL, IUK), SI
  - Longer than D-1/WD: DE, FR, UK (NGG), IT, NL (GTS), GR.
- OS & BB products offered together with firm?
  - Yes: DE, ES, FR, IT, NL
  - No: BE
- OS & BB price cap?
  - Yes: BE, CZ, DE, FR, ES, GR
  - No: NL, IE, SI, UK (NGG; under discussion for BBL and IUK)



#### **2<sup>nd</sup> CMP Implementation Survey** Surrender

- Surrender priorisation?
  - Time-stamp: AT, DE, IE, ES, BE, FR, HU, UK, PL,
     GR
  - Pro-rata: IT, SI, CZ, NL (ACM questions pro-rata and expects time stamp).
- Reallocating bundled capacity even though unbundled is available?
  - Possible: ES, FR, DE
  - Not possible: [unclear from replies]
- Fee for surrender?
  - Yes: **BE**, **IT**
  - No: DE, FR, IE, UK, CZ, PL, HU, ES, AT, NL, GR, SI



- Which actor identifies whether conditions for LT UIOLI are met?
  - NRA: FR (The NRA decides after TSO proposal), UK (final decision not taken yet), HU, AT, GR (the TSO notifies the NRA before withdrawal), BE, DE (potentially general requirement on TSOs to withdraw)
  - TSO: ES, IT (final decision not taken yet), IE



## Thank you for your attention!



www.acer.europa.eu